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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Welcome Back!  I hope you have had an enjoyable and restful 

summer.  The children have certainly had lots of exciting stories to 

share. It is lovely to see so many of them returning to school with big 

smiles and looking so smart in their school uniform. I can’t believe 

how much some of them have grown! 

 

A special welcome goes out to the new children and families who 

have joined our Sarratt School community this year. I hope you enjoy 

your time here and I look forward to getting to know you and your 

child over the coming months. To all of our families, I look forward to 

working together this year so your child can grow in confidence, with 

a love of learning, and a determination to be the best person they 

can be. 

 
Mrs Nicola O’Hare 

Head of School           
 

Meet the Teacher 
Meet the teacher sessions will be taking place this week for KS1 and 

KS2. This is a great opportunity to find out about what’s in store for 

your child this coming academic year. There have been some 

changes to homework procedures which will be shared during these 

meetings. Following feedback, Cornerstones homework is now an 

optional extra to enrich the children’s learning experience at home. 

In our ongoing efforts to reduce our use of paper, these will be sent 

out via Parentmail on the first Monday of every half term. We also 

have new CGP maths books which focus on number, word and 

‘real-life’ problems. If you are unable to make the meeting, please 

contact the school office or speak to the class teacher to arrange 

an alternative date.  

 

Events  
September 9, 10 and 12 

Meet the Teacher sessions 

September 10 

KS1 Tennis Taster sessions 

September 11 

KS2 Beginner’s Service at Holy Cross 

Church 

September 12 and 13 

Classes to visit the Labyrinth 

September 13 

First Gold Book 

September 18 

Y1 and Y2 to visit Holy Cross Church  

September 19 

Y2 Pirate Day 

3.30pm Y6 Secondary Transfer 

Meeting 
 

Important information 
 
 

Please make sure all items of 

clothing are clearly labelled with 

your child’s name. 
 

The authorised collection lists have 

been sent out to all parents and 

carers. Please ensure you return 

these to us as soon as possible. 
 

A huge thank you to everyone who 

took part in the postcard 

challenge. We really enjoyed 

reading about you summer 

adventures. Postcards will be 

displayed in school for everyone to 

see and read! 
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Important Information 

Below is a list of who to contact should you need any information about a specific area of school 

life. Should you wish to raise any questions or concerns directly regarding your child, the class 

teacher is always the first point of contact. If you have spoken to the class teacher but feel the issue 

is not resolved or should you require further information, then please make an appointment to see 

the Phase Leader – Mrs Whittaker for Reception and KS1 children and Mrs Dames for KS2 children. 
 

Nature of your query  Staff member Contact details 

SEND provision Mrs Byrne senco@sarratt.herts.sch.uk 

Lunches 

Milk 

Visits 

Office Communication 

Clubs 

Parentmail 

Mrs Carson 

Mrs O’Brien 

Mrs Wyland 

 

admin@sarratt.herts.sch.uk 

Curriculum 

Pastoral 

Social and emotional 

development 

Behaviour 

Class teacher admin@sarratt.herts.sch.uk 

Safeguarding 

Health and Safety 

Mrs O’Hare  

Mrs Serby  

admin@sarratt.herts.sch.uk 

admin@sarratt.herts.sch.uk 

Digital technology and online 

safety 

Mr Young admin@sarratt.herts.sch.uk 

Sports provision Mrs Goldspring admin@sarratt.herts.sch.uk 

Sarratt Parents Association 

Fundraising  

Mrs Coupland spa.chair@sarratt.herts.sch.uk 

Governance Mr Gould mgould@sarratt.herts.sch.uk 
 

 

  
 

SPA News 
The annual general meeting of the SPA will be held on the evening of Tuesday 24th September at 

school. Come along to find out how you can get involved – new faces are always welcome. We 

look forward to seeing you there! 
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